
Dear Commissioners: 
I noticed one small area on the map that is quite misplaced – Zilker Park and part of the Barton Creek 
Greenbelt should be in District 5. Please move the park and greenbelt from District 8 to District 5 where 
they belong by moving precincts 307, 356, and part of 364 into District 5. To offset the population 
reduction to District 8, you can move Precincts that are more closely aligned with District 8 into that 
district, such as 309. 
With much appreciation and gratitude for your hard work, 
Robbin Trusty 
Barton Hills Drive 
 


